
Addressing the 
child care crisis in

Assemblyman Rivera



Paid family leave. Working parents deserve the 
flexibility to take care of their loved ones.

Making child care more affordable. The cost of 
child care is stretching families’ budgets too thin.

Enhancing the quality of child care. Children need 
safe, nurturing child care that parents can depend on.

Increasing access to child care. We need to fund more 
slots to make it easier for parents to find reliable child care.

“Hardworking families need 
quality, affordable child 
care and paid family leave. 
I’m fighting for better child care 
in New York so our families can 
have peace of mind.”

One Fordham Plaza, Suite 1008 • Bronx, NY 10458
718-933-2204 • riveraj@assembly.state.ny.us

Assemblyman Rivera 
has a plan that puts families first

— Assemblyman

José Rivera


